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I really do not understand how such a proposal could seriously be considered. Fyshwick is a bustling area with
essential shops, services and businesses. Merely the idea of trucks hauling materials through the streets and
creating large, noisy and potentially dangerous traffic is unwise. Then there is the thought of something going
wrong. I remember an incident in Mitchell, back in 2012, where there was a smell of burning rubber. I have
severe asthma and could smell something in the air from Civic. I had an acute attack of asthma, even though I
was at some distance from Mitchell. This proposal is most unwise.

Regards,




